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From: 
Sent: Thursday, December 1, 2022 2:30 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; clerks@vaughn.ca
Subject: [External] redevelopment RioCan Colossus

 To those in authority to act;

 I wish to voice my overall concern based on living in Woodbridge
and using the H way 7 and Weston Rd  intersection daily.  I opposed the construction of
residential buildings that will bring the hellish traffic I go thru to a new level.   Please leave it as
space for retail as currently being used.

Rina Loccisano and Family
 Flushing ave
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